
 

 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

A new year of Urdd membership is now open. You must be a member of the 
Urdd in order to participate in the activities they offer. As a school, we have 
had a lot of success in the past, and we hope that this success can continue this 
year. 
 
What is the Urdd?  
  
Urdd Gobaith Cymru is a National Voluntary Youth Organisation with over 
55,000 members. Since 1922, it’s provided opportunities through the medium 
of Welsh for children and young people in Wales to enable them to make 
positive contributions to their communities 
 
  
At Ysgol Tan-y-lan, a host of activities and events for children in year 2 to 6 will 
be organised, including the Eisteddfod (either stage or homework 
competitions) and sport competitions.  
 

 How to join? 
 
Parents are required to register or renew their children’s membership directly 
through the Urdd website www.urdd.cymru/join 
 
Membership is £10 per child or £25 per family (with 3 or more children). Pupils 
who receive financial support will be able to join for £1. More information is 
available on the website. 
 
Everyone who joins the Urdd by 31 October will receive a special discount code 
in November to get 20% off all Urdd merchandise. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
Thank you 

Mrs Palmer 
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